In 2009, it was discovered that in developing the contours along the shore of Green Bay; Ayres used a data set or line file that didn’t incorporate the shore as it existed when the LiDAR was obtain from the field.
Ayres has corrected these files and provided the new files to Oconto County.

The files were titled by:  township number, range number, section number

Example: 272134

After receiving these new files, the original data for these affected sections was extracted from the contour folder and placed in the Contour Edits folder under originals and the revised files were placed in the contour folder:

No DWG. Files were corrected and to that if anyone request that file type we’ll need to convert them.
